
BRIGGSVILLE WATER DISTRICT 

111 RIVER ROAD, CLARKSBURG, MA 01247 

CLEBE W SCOTT 413-663-3985 

2021 DRINI<JNG WATER QUALITY 

REPORT* 

CONSUMER CONFIDENCE REPORT 

YOUR DRINKING WATER SOURCE 

The Briggsville Water Districts' water comes from an underground spring located on 
the east side of Massachusetts Route 8 approximately 1/5 mile north of the center of 
Clarksburg. The spring flows into a 3000 gal. concrete cistern located at the source. 
From the source the water flows through approximately one mile of 6" underground pipe 
supplying 60 residences, one industry, one municipal building (Town Hall), and one 
commercial facility (R.I. Baker Inc.). 

Our system meets all water quality standards set forth by the United States 
Enviromnental Protection Agency and The Massachusetts Department of Enviromnental 
Protection. 

Staff continues to participate in training programs sponsored by The Massachusetts 
Department of Enviromnental Protection. Our systems' latest Comprehensive 
Compliance Evaluation was conducted by the Department of Enviromnental Protection 
on October 24, 2019, and evaluated the adequacy of our water source facilities, 
equipment, operation and maintenance for the supply and distribution of safe drinking 
water. As a result of the inspection and discussion DEP has again recommended 

1. that we consider a rate increase. The current rates do not appear to have the
capability to make significant upgrades as they are needed. 

2. we develop a capital improvement plan for the system. Increase storage capacity.

3. we continue to investigate opportunities for the water district to expand control and
protection of the land surrounding the Red Mills Spring. Complete inspection results are 
available. 

Please continue to conserve water and eliminate any excessive use. Please contact the 
Clarksburg Volunteer Fire department and they will be glad to fill your pool for a 
reasonable donation. 

There will be a meeting in July of the Briggsville Water District. Notice of the 
meeting will be posted at Clarksburg Town Hall and on the town website. All consumers 
will be notified and are urged to attend. 
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